Havant Borough Council Elections Thursday 6th May 2021

PETER WADE

The right local choice for Waterloo Ward





Vote Conservative on Thursday 6th May

Dear Residents,

What an awful year it has been, but from the unbelievably bad side of things have come some wonderful moments of kindness and thoughtfulness between neighbours and friends. It has been a pleasure to help where I could. Hopefully now there is a light at the end of the tunnel.

During the past year, all meetings have been held virtually – certainly a different experience for us all but it has meant that the work of the council has continued unabated.

It has been my privilege to be one of your Waterloo ward councillors since 2013 representing you on Havant Borough Council in several capacities. With many additional houses being built, I was delighted to be part of the West of Waterlooville Forum which meets regularly to improve the housing needs in the rented, part-owned and private housing sectors. We have tried to incorporate play areas for children, created a community centre for all residents in the area and are looking forward to seeing a doctors' surgery in the not-too-distant future.

In 2018 I was proud to be elected as Mayor of Havant; during my Mayoralty I attended many events across the County and was able, with your help, to raise funds for two worthy charities.

I now ask for your continuing support at the elections on May 6th

Yours sincerely,

Peter Wade











YOUR PRIORITIES ARE MY PRIORITIES

If re-elected I will:

- Hold regular surgeries with our Member of Parliament, Flick Drummond, to answer any questions you may have.
- Hold monthly surgeries at Waterlooville library with our County Councillor.
- Help protect the environment, encouraging schemes to reduce litter along with improving general waste collection throughout the ward.
- Work with the West of Waterlooville Forum of which I am Deputy Chair, to help plan the restructure of Waterlooville Town Centre.
- Work with the Police and Police Community Support Officers to tackle anti-social behaviour.

HAVANT BOROUGH COUNCIL

In action for you - all year round

MEN'S SHED

I have been delighted to work with the men of the area who enjoy hours of friendship and support at the Men's Shed. Although it has been shut since March 2020, many men I know are looking forward to having the opportunity to share their skills, their tools and their many hours of camaraderie as soon as possible. I am pleased to be a Trustee of the organisation.

ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS

Sometimes our weather causes us great concern especially unexpected high winds. I am always available to point residents in the right direction to clear up any mess made by these unusual occurrences. As an example, last year a tree lost some of its branches causing a blocked pavement. I managed to contact NORSE to come and clear away the broken branches. Your councillors are always happy to help you with council related matters.

WATERLOOVILLE EVENTS TEAM

We are so lucky to have the Waterlooville events team, who have encouraged a sense of pride and community support since its inception. The summer fete organised for all residents has proved to be a huge success, as has Santa's grotto to the delight of the little ones. My fellow ward councillors and I always try to support community events whenever possible.

FALLING CRIME

Overall crime has fallen in recent years which is good news, but there are still far too many incidents of anti-social behaviour and petty crimes which cause concern to residents. The theft of garden tools and equipment and of parcels stolen from doorsteps is unforgivable. We, each of us, can do something to combat it in support of our Community Safety Officers, PCSOs and the Police. Securing our tools away and reporting unusual activity that we may see whilst out and about, can be of great assistance.

GET IN TOUCH WITH PETER WADE



peterpwade@hotmail.co.uk



02392 177317

MEON VALLEY CONSERVATIVE ASSOCIATION OFFICE



meonvalley@hantsrc.com



01962 679920



@meonvalleyconservatives



www.meonvalleyconservatives.com



Make your vote count! #voteconservative #votewade2021



MEON VALLEY CONSERVATIVES